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Wednesday, October 28, 2020 

Kindergarten to Year 4 PARTY DAY 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 students will be having their end of year party day on Tuesday, 
December 15, 2020. The students will be taking part in the following activities: 

• A 1-hour disco in the school hall/hall COLA for each grade (with local DJ Matt Brown); 
• A 1-hour photo-booth session for each grade (including photos for each child to take home at no extra 

cost, separate to disco time); 
• BBQ lunch (included in cost); 
• Movie morning/afternoon at school for each grade (with snacks included ie: popcorn, a popper, treat bag); 
• Oval and court games. 

 
The cost for each child will be $10. It will be a great day full of fun that we are all looking forward to. Students are 
allowed to wear full mufti on the day but must wear enclosed footwear, shirts with sleeves and a broad 
brimmed hat. Children may also bring their own dress ups for the photo booth (as clothes/costumes cannot be 
shared due to COVID-19). 
 
Please return the permission note below, along with your child’s payment money, to the school office by: 
Wednesday, December, 9, 2020. Please note there will be no refunds if your child cannot attend on the day. If 
you have any questions about the day, please contact your child’s class teacher via Class Dojo Messenger.  
Please note that there will be no lunch orders on party day. The canteen will only be open for limited snacks in 
the last week of term. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

K-4 PARTY DAY 
Please return this note and money to the office by Wednesday, December 9, 2020 

 

Dear Ms Hulme, 
I give permission for my child _______________________________________ of class    to take part 
in the BBQ, Photo Booth and have movie snacks as part of the K-4 party day on Tuesday December 15, 2020. 
  I have chosen for my child to not receive movie snacks and a BBQ lunch. (Please pay $4 only). 
 
Payment can now be made in a number of different ways: 
 Payment via school website (click on Make a Payment at the top) fill in all green asterisks, select ‘other’ 

and use payment description ‘K-4 Party Day’. Return note to the office. My receipt number is ________________. 
 Payment in envelope to office with this note: I have enclosed $10 for the payment. 
 EFTPOS payment over the phone to the office (with your child returning his/her note). 
 

Parent / Caregiver Name:  _______________________ Signed: ________________________________  

Date: ______________________________________ Contact Ph:   _________________________ 


